Below is a brief sampling of the roles and qualifications of our Three DSA Finalists.
We encourage you to attend and vote at the April 9, 2014 meeting where their
gualifications will be presented by their nominator or designee.

Charles Bishop

Charles Bishop has been a volunteer for the Mohawk-Hudson River Marathon and Half
Marathon since 1997. In 2010, he became the assistant course coordinator for the
Colonie section of the marathon/half marathon course and has played an integral role in
recruiting volunteers for that area for the last three years. He has also dedicated many
years to taking race photographs for The PaceSetter, as well.

Jim Moore

Jim has been a devoted volunteer to the club for many years. Since 1999, Jim has
dedicated numerous hours to scoring the Grand Prix racing series for the club. The
Grand Prix has many benefits to members in the club at large including: encouraging
members to join and renew memberships and inspiring them to strive to achieve goals.
Without Jim’s continuous commitment to this task, the Grand Prix would not be what it
is today.

Jon Rocco

Jon has been directly involved in the administration of HMRRC for a total of four years;
two as President and two as Vice President. In 2013, Jon took over as the Water-Stop
Coordinator for the Workforce Team Challenge which serves about 9,000 runners. Since
2012, Jon has been the race director for Winter Series #3. Since 2010, he has been in
charge of all club apparel sales, storage, and replacements. In 2013, Jon took over as
Race Committee Chair.



